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Those "better relations" would of coarse have to include 
the United States as a third party.

MR. MACKENZIE KTTfla. said that the Canadian Delegation 
were prepared to give their general support to the Report 
of the Technical Committee and to the proposal just made 
by Mr, Lyons. Anything likely to bring about closer 
relations between the British Commonwealth and Japan was 
well worthy of support.

He was prepared to agree to the procedure 
suggested in paragraph 13 of the Report, namely, that the 
first step should be to sound the United States and 
Japanese Governments, and that the United Kingdom Govern­
ment should be invited to undertake the soundings and 
should have discretion as to the time and manner of doing 
so.

MR, SAVAGE called attention to the importance of the 
news communicated by Mr. Eden. At the same time as the 
Conference was considering an approach to Japan, it was 
clear that Japan was beginning an approach towards the 
United Kingdom Government.

It was very important not to take a false step. It 
would be a false step in his opinion not to respond to the 
advance made by the Japanese Ambassador in London. The 
whole negotiation was of first-rate importance in the 
interests of peace. It seemed to him (Mr. Savage) that 
the Japanese meant business. No approach from that side 
ought to be discouraged, even if our own preference was for 
advance in some slightly different direction.

Mr. Savage added that he must not be misunderstood as 
meaning that we should make an agreement permitting Japan 
to take further liberties in China. The Chinese Govern­
ment also must participate in the Pact.
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